The 25th annual Shuswap Seed Swap
We are proud to celebrate 25 years of seed saving!

Letter to potential vendors.
Please read before filling out the application form.

The 25th annual Shuswap Seed Swap will be held at the Splatsin Community Centre,
5767 Old Vernon Rd, Enderby, BC on Saturday, March 9, 2019, from 10:00am to 4:00pm.
Each booth space is one 6 foot table!

Set up starts at 3:00pm - 5:00pm on Friday or Saturday at 8:00am.

Vendors have to be checked in by 9:00am Saturday morning.

Please be advised that vendors who have not checked in by 9:00am will forfeit their designated
vendor spot.

The Shuswap Seed Savers reserve the right to assign final booth locations.

Vendor Fee $35 + a donation to the silent auction, for one 6 foot table.

We have to limit power to food vendors, an extra charge of $10 is applied for power.
Please let us know your needs.

Due to limited space we may not be able to accept all vendors.

We will notify you by email if you are accepted.

Please do not pay for your booth until you have been notified by us!

We will be reviewing and organizing the Seed Swap layout after all applications have been
received. Priority will be given to seed vendors!

Food vendors must attach a copy of their health certificate to their application!

All registrations received after the deadline will be on a waiting list!

What do you sell?

List all products/crafts for sale or explain what you want to share, teach, advertise or demonstrate
at the Seed Swap.

Seed vendors,what steps were taken to preserve genetic purity of your seed? Please explain this
to our jury committee.

Any special requests must be included on the application form!

Apply by sending in the application form so we receive it by January 15, 2019.
email: shuswapseedsavers@hotmail.com Fax: 250 838-6581
Mail to: Shuswap Seed Savers, Box 300, Grindrod, B.C. VOE 1Y0

DEADLINE January 15, 2019 !

If you would like to submit a short write up about your business (up to 50 words) and a photo for the

vendor directory on our website: www.shuswapseedsavers.ca please email it to the email
address above.

If you have memories or images you would like to share of the last 24 years of the Seed Swap
we would love to display them. Please email or mail them to the address above.

Please note the change of date.
This year our event is on the second Saturday in March, March 9", 2019.


http://www.shuswapseedsavers.ca/

